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Dear Parents / Carers of «Forename»  («Reg»), 
 

Term 4 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely half term. This term we are excited to announce that we will be doing our 

own ‘moo-sical’ called ‘There’s a sunflower in my supper!’ The musical will involve lots of singing and dancing around 

the wonder of wildlife, plants and the environment. All Foundation children participate in this musical whether it is to 

dance, sing, narrate or act. A letter will be sent in due course regarding your child’s costume. 

The musical performances will take place in the Christ Church Hall on Tuesday 20th and Thursday 22nd March 

2018 at 2pm. (The children will also do a dress rehearsal to the rest of the school on Monday 19th March 2018 which 

is when older siblings will get to see it). 

 We will put up sign-up sheets a week before the performances.  

 Please respect that there are 4 spaces per family. 
 
Reading 
The children are progressing well with their reading. Please remember that reading books and tricky words need to 
be in their book bags every day. Please can you check their book bag regularly and take out anything they don’t 
need for the following day. 
 
Learning in Foundation 
Please check the Foundation pages on the school website as these are regularly updated with information and 
photos relating to our topic. Please also take a look at the Foundation Learning Journey display located outside 
Hedgehog Class. This is regularly updated with photos from our learning in the continuous provision. 
 
Dates for the Diary 
Tuesday 20th February- Dragon Parade at 2.45pm 
Monday 26th February- Library visit (World Book Week at Christ Church) 
Friday 2nd March- Marble jar explosion and house afternoon 
Friday 16th March- ROAs go home 
Tuesday 20th and Thursday 22nd March – Foundation stage musical at 2pm and Parent/Teacher consultations  
Monday 26th March- STEM week 
Thursday 29th March- Last day of term  
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support 
Mrs Sarah Robinson, Mrs Wendy Blankley, Miss Lucy Martin and Mrs Lisa Morling 

 
 
 
 

 


